Town of Elk Mound
Special Board Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, June 27, 2017
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Elton J Christopherson at 6:50 p.m. for the purpose of reviewing CSM’s and Road Business.   Members present were Elton J Christopherson, Marvin Michels, Jeff Klemp and Carolyn Loechler.  The meeting was posted at Bremer Bank, Elk Mound Post Office and the Elk Mound Town Hall and the website. 
CSM-Solberg:  Jeff Klemp made a motion to approve the Solberg CSM. Marvin Michels seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

CSM-McMahon-Jeff Klemp made a motion to approve the McMahon CSM.  Marvin Michels seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

Driveway permit:  A real estate salesperson representing Karen Solberg inquired about a driveway permit.  The board determined that the new owner needs permission from the current easement holder.  She does not need a permit from the Town Board.  

Roads:  525th Avenue is the road that enters the Harrison Sandstone subdivision. The question remains as to who is responsible for this road.  The town board will consult a real estate attorney to answer these questions.  Jeff Klemp will obtain the services of an attorney.  

The Town Board needs to think about next year’s road and blacktop projects.  The culverts will need replacing first and this should be done this year.  The discussion will continue at the next board meeting in July. 
Jeff Klemp made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Marvin Michels seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
Carolyn Loechler, Clerk
dcloechler@yahoo.com
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